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Ƚɨɫɩɨɞɢɧ�ɉɪɟɞɫɟɞɚɬɟɥɶ� 

ȼ�ɫɚɦɨɦ�ɧɚɱɚɥɟ��Ɇɵ�ɯɨɬɢɦ�ɩɪɢɫɨɟɞɢɧɢɬɫɹ�ɤ�ɜɫɬɭɩɥɟɧɢɹɦ�ɉɨɫɬɨɹɧɧɨɝɨ�

ɩɪɟɞɫɬɚɜɢɬɟɥɹ�Ɏɢɞɠɢ�ɨɬ�ɢɦɟɧɢ�Ƚɪɭɩɩɵ����ɢ�Ʉɢɬɚɹ��ɚ�ɬɚɤɠɟ�ɉɨɫɬɨɹɧɧɨɝɨ�ɩɪɟɞɫɬɚɜɢɬɟɥɹ�

Ʌɚɨɫɫɤɨɣ�ɇɚɪɨɞɧɨ-Ⱦɟɦɨɤɪɚɬɢɱɟɫɤɨɣ�Ɋɟɫɩɭɛɥɢɤɢ�ɨɬ�ɢɦɟɧɢ�ȺɋȿȺɇ� 
 
Ƚɨɫɩɨɞɢɧ�ɉɪɟɞɫɟɞɚɬɟɥɶ� 

 
Ɇɵ�ɫɱɢɬɚɟɦ�ɱɬɨ�ɉɪɨɝɪɚɦɦɚ�ɩɨɦɨɳɢ�ɈɈɇ�ɜ�ɨɛɥɚɫɬɢ�ɩɪɟɩɨɞɚɜɚɧɢɹ��ɢɡɭɱɟɧɢɹ��

ɪɚɫɩɪɨɫɬɪɚɧɟɧɢɹ�ɢ�ɛɨɥɟɟ�ɲɢɪɨɤɨɝɨ�ɩɪɢɡɧɚɧɢɹ�ɦɟɠɞɭɧɚɪɨɞɧɨɝɨ�ɩɪɚɜɚ�ɹɜɥɹɟɬɫɹ�ɨɞɧɢɦ�ɢɡ�

ɨɫɧɨɜɧɵɯ�ɜɢɞɨɜ�ɞɟɹɬɟɥɶɧɨɫɬɢ�ɈɈɇ�ɩɨ�ɩɪɟɞɨɫɬɚɜɥɟɧɢɸ�ɡɧɚɧɢɹ�ɦɟɠɞɭɧɚɪɨɞɧɨɝɨ�ɩɪɚɜɚ�ɢ�

ɨɛɟɫɩɟɱɟɧɢɸ�ɜɟɪɯɨɜɟɧɫɬɜɚ�ɩɪɚɜɚ�ɫɪɟɞɢ�Ƚɨɫɭɞɚɪɫɬɜ�ɱɥɟɧɨɜ�ɈɈɇ��Ɇɵ�ɩɨɥɧɨɫɬɶɸ�ɫɨɝɥɚɫɧɵ�

ɫ�ɰɟɥɶɸ��ɉɪɨɝɪɚɦɦɵ�ɩɨɦɨɳɢ�ɜ�ɬɨɦ��ɱɬɨ�ɭɝɥɭɛɥɟɧɢɟ�ɡɧɚɧɢɹ�ɦɟɠɞɭɧɚɪɨɞɧɨɝɨ�ɩɪɚɜɚ�- ɷɬɨ�ɠɟ�

ɩɭɬɶ�ɤ�ɭɤɪɟɩɥɟɧɢɸ�ɦɟɠɞɭɧɚɪɨɞɧɨɝɨ�ɦɢɪɚ�ɢ�ɛɟɡɨɩɚɫɧɨɫɬɢ�ɢ�ɫɨɞɟɣɫɬɜɢɸ�ɪɚɡɜɢɬɢɸ�

ɞɪɭɠɟɫɬɜɟɧɧɵɯ�ɨɬɧɨɲɟɧɢɣ�ɢ�ɫɨɬɪɭɞɧɢɱɟɫɬɜɚ�ɦɟɠɞɭ�ɫɬɪɚɧɚɦɢ��ɗɬɚ�ɉɪɨɝɪɚɦɦɚ�ɩɨɦɨɳɢ�

ɧɚɩɪɚɜɥɟɧɚ�ɧɚ�ɭɥɭɱɲɟɧɢɟ�ɡɧɚɧɢɹ�ɦɟɠɞɭɧɚɪɨɞɧɨɝɨ�ɩɪɚɜɚ�ɢ�ɭɤɪɟɩɥɟɧɢɟ�ɜɟɪɯɨɜɟɧɫɬɜɚ�ɩɪɚɜɚ����� 





 
Legal Affairs have allowed successive generation of legal practitioners from around the globe to 
advance their knowledge and expertise.  

Mr. Chair, 

 Thailand sees regional courses in international law as providing great opportunities for 
legal practitioners in developing countries to receive high-quality training from leading scholars 
and practitioners by deepening their knowledge in international law and the legal work of the 
United Nations. Participants from different legal backgrounds are able to share their experiences, 
discuss contemporary issues of international law of common interests to the regions, exchange 
ideas and establish networking and connection.   

Mr. Chair, 

Thailand is pleased to announce that we will continue to support  the Regional Courses for 
the years 2014 and 2015. This UHIOHFWV� 7KDLODQG¶V� FRPPLWPHQW� to continue supporting the 
Programme of Assistance in the form of assistance by hosting seminars and regional courses.  

Finally, it is vital that the Programme of Assistance is assured of adequate funding. We 
thank States which have made voluntary contributions to the Programme and encourage others to 
do so well.  Let us join in supporting the Programme. So that it can continue to train future 
generation of legal practitioners and creating societies where the rule of law prevails.   

Thank you. 
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